
December 18th, 1926

Robert Chalmers Sloan, Esr., 
Alloway Cottage,
Sidney, Vancouver Island, E.C.

Dear Hr. Sloan:-
I appreciate greatly your

courtesy In sending me a copy of "Looking Backwards”. 
I had already read It with interest and approval.

It will be a very kind action 
on your part to send a copy to every Soldier 
organization in British Columbia.

Host cordially reciprocating yourgood wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully,


